
From: Madison Hamilton  
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 10:05 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty <bmercier@London.ca> 
Subject: LACH 
  
Hi Betty,  
  
I unfortunately will have to resign my post-secondary position on LACH as April will be the last 
meeting I can attend. I just recently found out I will be doing my internship with Ontario Heritage 
Trust and will be leaving London for the summer.  Thank you very much for this opportunity!  
  
Madison Hamilton   


